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Rescheduling Regular November Meeting from November 18 to 
Tuesday, November 16, 2021

Background:
During the board’s organizational meeting on Thursday, November 19, 2020, Director Swenson 
moved and Director Schlichting seconded to set the third Thursday of each month as the regular 
board meeting date for the 2021-2022 school year, which would place our November meeting on 
Thursday, November 18, 2021.

However, the school board has an interest in attending the Annual Convention of the Iowa 
Association of School Boards which is currently set for November 17-18, 2021.
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Recommended Action:
At our last meeting, the board discussed rescheduling our November 18 meeting for Tuesday, 
November 16, at 7:00 PM.


